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Wise, Jane

From: Wise, Jane

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 4:07 PM

To: 'muthim@miamidade.gov'; ‘garcima@miamidade.gov'; 'GordoR@miamidade.gov'
Cc: Veazey, Sandra; Bowman, Sandy

Subject: Recently Received AG Registrations

Attachments: 0250746-003.pdf

The attached documents represent recently rece1ved air-general permit registration forms for your area. As

requested, each form: has been scanned and attached for your office use. These reg1strat10ns are currently in the
- 30-day review cycle. We request that any updates to EU information be made after the 30-day review cycle

ends. The actual receipt date-and other facility 1nformat1on may be obtained in GPCI ; .

" The complete scanned file for each fac1l1ty will be available in ADH Search. after the 30 day revrew cycle

Ifyou have any questlons or comments please contact Dick: D1bble at 850/921-9586 or by e-ma11 at :‘
dickson.dibble@dep.state.fl.us or Sandy Bowman at 850/921- 9583 or by e-mail at D :
. sandy. bowmanf dep. statc flus -
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